From:
 08 July 2020 16:00

 To:
 Yeung, Raymond

Subject: RE: Stay Club Illuminated signs

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

The reference is 2020/2784/A

From:

Sent: 08 July 2020 15:59

To: 'raymond.yeung@camden.gov.uk' **Subject:** Stay Club Illuminated signs

Dear Raymond,

I am writing to you to object to the proposal for illuminated sighs outside the Stay Club. This is a listed building and conservation area with restrictions to protect the appearance of our charming early Victorian architecture and these obtrusive, tacky eyesores would be totally out of keeping and damage the cohesive early Victorian identity which is considered to be of special architectural and historic interest which warrants preservation and enhancement.

I urge you to refuse this application.

Best regards,